
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

12th May 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As part of the English Literature curriculum and as our ongoing commitment to providing enriching experiences for 
Kibworth students, we are delighted to inform you that we have secured 70 tickets to see Michael Rosen’s re-telling 
of Oliver Twist, Unexpected Twist at the Curve Theatre. This will be a fantastic opportunity for Year 7 students to see 
the text in performance and experience a highly acclaimed theatre production. 

The performance is on Wednesday 7th June 2023 at 2pm. Students will be transported by coach, leaving school at 
approximately 1pm and returning by approximately 5pm (exact timing to be confirmed). Students will be supervised 
by Kibworth Mead Academy staff throughout the trip. Your child will need to be collected from the school car park. If 
you give your child permission to walk home from KMA please state this on the reply slip.  

Students will need to wear their school uniform. Your son/daughter will also need to bring a packed lunch, including 
a drink (no fizzy drinks please). Those students in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch. 
Spending money is not required, and the Academy will not be responsible for spending money and/ or other 
valuables, such as mobile phones. Please note that students whose behaviour does not meet the expectations of the 
school policy in the run-up to the trip risk losing their place on the trip. 

The cost of this trip will be £20.00 per student, and we would like you to make this payment securely via MCAS by 
29/5/23 and return the reply slip below to myself by 29/5/23. Please note that there are limited places available and 
these will be issued on a first come first served basis.  

If you require assistance using the My Child at School payment system please contact the school office. If your child 
would like to take part and is in receipt of the pupil premium, support in meeting the costs may be available. Please 
email pupilpremium@kibworth-tmet.uk.  

Please be advised that we will use the emergency contact and medical needs information on your child’s records for 
this trip. Therefore, please ensure you notify the school office if there are any changes to yours or your child’s 
information. 

If you require any further information prior to the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully 

T. Roberts 

English Curriculum Leader 

  

Please return this slip to Mrs Roberts in E1   



  

I give permission for my son/daughter ________________ in form ______ to attend the above trip. 

· I agree to pay the contribution of ______________________ for my child to attend. 

· I confirm my child’s medical needs and emergency contact details have not changed 

I give permission for my child to walk home/I will collect my child from KMA at approximately 5pm (times to be 
confirmed by KMA) 

Signed___________________________________________________Date_______________(by the person with 
legal responsibility for the young person) 


